
Brent Cross Cricklewood regeneration  

 
 
 
 
 

 

If you have any questions or are unable to attend but would like further information, please contact us on 

0344 225 0003 or email us: brentcrossthameslink@capita.co.uk  

You can also write to us: Freepost RTZS – BLHZ - EUXC, GL Hearn, 65 Gresham Street, London, EC2V 7NQ 

Or get more information at www.barnet.gov.uk/brentcrossthameslink  

The new Brent Cross West Thameslink station is coming - let us know 

what you think! 

 
The new Brent Cross West Thameslink station will be central to the Brent Cross Cricklewood regeneration 

programme and will provide capacity for up to 8 trains per hour reaching Kings Cross St Pancras in just 12 

minutes.  

The government is investing more than £400m in the new station, the key to unlocking a vibrant new town 

centre for north west London as part of Barnet Council’s biggest ever growth and regeneration programme. 

The regeneration of Brent Cross Cricklewood will deliver 7,500 new homes, more than 3million sq ft of work 

space, up to 27,000 new jobs, new and improved schools and health facilities. 

Following extensive design work and earlier public consultation, we are now preparing to submit a planning 

application for the train station but before we do, we would like your input on our design. 

Our project team will also be available to update you on the projects we are already delivering to support the 

creation of the new station including the sidings for storing and changing trains, and replacements for the train 

driver accommodation, waste transfer station and progress on the strategic rail freight facility. 

Come and see us on Wednesday 3 April between 5pm and 9pm at Whitefield 

School, Claremont Road, London. NW2 1TR 

Or on Thursday 4th April between 10am and 4pm at the Clayton Crown Hotel, 

142-152 Cricklewood Broadway, London. NW2 3ED 
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